     
St. Luke School Commission Meeting Minutes        Revised Version
Tuesday, August 11, 2020 7:00 P.M.
In Attendance:  Msgr. Schaedel, Kevin McCusker, Rob Stapleton, Joe Heidt, Katie Kumler, Kevin Stitle, Daren Beam, Jen Schaefer, Katee Schrage, Larry O’Bryan, Bis Feldmann, Maribeth Cloud, Johnathan Grismore, Mary Jo Woodside.
Kevin McCusker called the meeting to order at 7:05.  Msgr. Schaedel opening the meeting with a prayer.
Mr. Johnathan Grismore was introduced to the School Commission by Monsignor Schaedel. The Commission Members introduced themselves and their role on the Commission. 
Mr. Grismore then discussed all that had been done to have the school and the classrooms ready for the start of St. Luke’s School on August 19. He also provided preview of a video to be sent home for parents and for students to see the changes since they were in school.  This video information was to inform both parents and students.  Such as parents taking student temperatures before leaving home, student temperatures being taken at school drop off, all students and teachers in masks, the one-way side of halls and a view of the barriers between students.  
Jennifer Schaeffer provided us with an overview of the number of students expected to start in school class on August 19 both in classrooms and virtually.
There was a lengthy discussion about the Covid 19 issues and all of the requirements necessary for school to open. Our school plan has been approved by the Marion County Health Dept.
Kevin asked for volunteers to serve as representatives to other committees:
Pastoral Council:  Kevin McClusker
Finance Committee:  Larry O’Bryan
Buildings and Grounds:  Mary Jo Woodside
SLAC:  Kevin Stitle
Deanery Quarterly Technology Meeting:  Katy Kumler
Pastoral Liaison:  Katie Kumler
Stewardship:  Mary Jo Woodside

Respectfully Submitted
Mary Jo Woodside


